
From: Brian Huseby [mailto:bhuseby@msn.com]  

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 9:23 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Two wrongs do not make it right 

 

The city council's consideration to ban Donald Trump from visiting St Paul  is wrong.  We are a country of 

states and should not restrict travel between the states.  We are all entitled to our opinion and the 

council should not make judgement on legal candidates, which he is, let the voters decide if Mr Trump is 

right or wrong.  I am not campaigning for Trump, but he needs to be free to campaign without the St 

Paul government restricting his right to visit St Paul.  

 

Brian Huseby 

 


